
Special Education Internships: 

University Supervisor Opportunities 
 

 
Do you have experience teaching students with disabilities?  Do you have 
experience supervising special education teachers?  Are you interested in 
helping to prepare future special educators?  If so, apply to be a University 
Supervisor in Mason’s Special Education teacher licensure programs! 
 
 
 
The Division of Special Education and disAbility Research at GMU is seeking qualified 
University Supervisors for teacher candidates completing internships in two of our 
teacher licensure programs: 

 Special Education for Students who Access the General Curriculum (i.e., 
students with mild/moderate disabilities who access the general curriculum 
through VA Standards of Learning [SOLs] and participate in SOL assessments) 

 Special Education for Students who Access the Adapted Curriculum (i.e., 
students with severe disabilities who access the adapted curriculum through VA 
Aligned Standards of Learning [ASOLs] and participate in the Virginia Alternate 
Assessment Program [VAAP]) 

 
University Supervisors are responsible for overseeing teacher candidates’ internships in 
special education settings, including conducting lesson observations, providing 
coaching on instructional techniques, and working together with Mason faculty and 
school professionals to effectively support and prepare candidates to teach K-12 
students with disabilities. 
 
 

For more information on University Supervisor opportunities in Special 
Education, please contact Dr. Kristen O’Brien, Program Advancement 
Liaison: kmerril2@gmu.edu  
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